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Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Sent: 
To : 

Subject: your comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co. rates 

Sunday, March 07, 2010 6137 PM 

Dear Ms. Maloney: 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric 
Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it considers 
this matter. As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite it in any 
future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the 
case file. 

Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Sunday, March 07, 2010 6:20 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: LGE case # 2009-00549 

From: VICTORIA MALONEY[SMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Sunday, March 07,2010 6:19:51 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: LGE case ## 2009-00549 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

I ani writing about LGE case 2009-00549. I CANNOT believe LGE thinks we are supposed to 
pay to repair old lines and stoixi damage! Nobody comes to our rescue to pay for storm cleanup 
and spoiled food! The nerve of them! We are barely surviving with all the rate increases thus far. 
And to think I will have to pay a large fee just to have a gas hookup on my property is 
outrageous. I dont even use gas but have a hookup and will be charged this fee! Lets stop this 
rate increase during the worst economical period in our lifetime! 

Vickie Maloney 

3/8/20 1 0 


